

# Cloud Development Tools Steering Committee Calls

## Agenda & Notes

2020-05-14

Discussion Topic	Moderator	Min
Approval of minutes from <a href="#">April 30</a>	Martha	5
Marketing update	Tim	10
Community update call	Paul / Martha	10

### Attendees

1. Martha Benitez, Red Hat
2. Jean Roussel Personna, Ericsson
3. Tamir Menahmen, SAP
4. Paul Buck, Eclipse Foundation
5. Sharon Corbett, Eclipse Foundation
6. Sven Efftinge, Typefox
7. Thabang Mashologu, Eclipse Foundation
8. Tim deBoer, IBM

### Past Action Items

- Tim and Martha to provide links to event talks in ECD website
- ~~Tim to propose May 19th as the date for the Community Update call. He will also request the committee prepares their updates and includes them in the slide deck by May 14th [before the Steering Committee call]~~
- ~~Everyone: help put together information slides for upcoming community update WIP~~
- Action: schedule a roadmap conversation for an upcoming call
- All: continue work with their companies to get approval/payment of the participation fees for 2020
- All: Send along ideas for the achievements we'd like to see from the WG coming out of 2020
- ~~Gorkem to add more details to the "IDE extensions for serverless and FaaS" initiative slide~~
- Schedule another session with Wayne Beaton about the specification process

### Action Items from this Meeting

- ~~Martha to send Jean Roussel information on how to request a website update~~
- ~~Sharon to email speakers to request they try to join 5m before the official start time of the community update call~~
- ~~Tim to update the highlights in the marketing section and reach out to Brad to get consensus on final content for the two slides modified~~

- ~~Martha to figure out if there is a way to 'consolidate' the two call for action slides from the Marketing and Steering Committees~~

## Notes

- Approval of minutes from [April 30](#)
  - Unanimously approved
- Marketing update
  - Talked about community call, agreed on timing, provided content
  - Messaging content: go through what each member could talk about to others about ECD. Started a draft to share with all
  - Foundation has community meetups / webinars, would be an option to present the various technical initiatives, get into more details and call for participation
    - Beyond this, encourage anyone in the community to participate
  - Discussed blog content, creation of content calendar, but until there is a F/T person to follow up on this action it is complicated
    - Regardless of staffing if there are ideas please bring them forward
  - Proposed having various projects attending the call to present updates
    - Of interest to know how projects relate to each other
- Community update call
  - [Slides](#)
  - Reviewed content, most of it is ready
  - The call will be recorded, this will be announced at the beginning of the call
  - To be able to run to the content we will encourage people to post their questions in the chat during the call. If there is time we will have a live Q&A section at the end of the call
- Other topics?
  - Jean: are there going to be any fees for EclipseCon
    - Thabang: this is still under consideration, looking at what other Open Source events are doing
- Next meeting scheduled for **Tuesday May 19 at 11:00 EST (Community update)**  
next Steering Committee call: Thursday, May 28 at 11:00 EST